
 

 

2nd August 2017 
 
:: Ofcom 
Riverside House 
2a Southwark Bridge Road 
London  
SE1 9HA 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Further to Ofcom’s proposals announced on 6th July 2017 to exempt commercial multi-user 
‘gateway’ devices, known as COMUGs, from the licensing requirements which we believe was the 
legal position in 2003 and inviting comments on the draft regulations by 8 August 2017, please note 
that we full support the decision. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Anthony Lloyd-Weston 
 


